
117 Gulick St., Blossburg PA 16912 (800) 248-1027 Fax (570) 241-0100 

April 27, 2017 

To Our Valued Distributors: 

Please be advised that effective May 1, 2017, Ward Manufacturing will implement a 10% 
price increase on Ward International Pipe Nipples. 

An updated list price sheet will be available in the very near future on our website 
www.wardmfg.com.

As always, we thank you for your past support, and look forward to your future support. 

Don Ross 
Vice-President Sales and Marketing 




